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                              Notice of Post-submission Ph.D Viva-voce 

The Post-submission Ph.D Viva-voce of Sri Partha Chakraborty will be 
held on 23rd February 2022, at 2.00 pm in blended mode at the 
Department of Bengali. 

The Scholar will defend his thesis openly in presence of all faculty the 
members and other interested experts/researchers under the supervision 
of Dr. Shital Gangopadhyay.  

         
The online meet link aforesaid viva-voce is 

meet.google.com/ivt-ipdq-kai 
            

Teachers, Scholars and Staff of our department are requested to 
participate the said programme. 

 

                                                                                     Head 

                                                                     Department of Bengali, BU 
 

 


